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Stephen Hoffman

From: mailagent@thesoftedge.com on behalf of Todd Cressler 
<mailagent@thesoftedge.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 12:28 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
IRRC # 3324 
Agency # 16A 
ID# 4953 
 
I wholeheartedly support registration of Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania. Registration of Naturopathic Doctors 
fortifies distinction of their education and training from an accredited naturopathic medical college by the Council on 
Naturopathic Medical Education (CNME). Registration further assures Pennsylvania residents their  Naturopathic Doctor 
with the N.D. title has the competencies to practice in PA. 
 
I have been seeing Natural Path Doctors for at least 6 years now.   My whole family goes and I cannot tell you how life 
changing this has been.  I know longer have inflamation and need to go to the chiroprater, I am off all my prescriptions, 
my cholesterol is now normal, and don't have the aches and pains I had in the past. 
 
I grew up in a family of pharmacists, and had a successful business in healthcare.  I understand the role that 
pharmaceuticals have in healthcare, but honestly so many dollars could be saved in healthcare if people had access and 
care from Naturopathic Doctors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd Cressler 
717-810-6966 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Todd Cressler 
1045 Windsor Road 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17050-6603 
 
 


